
November 21, 2015

Dear Valued Pennsylvania Peak Saver Participant,

Comverge, the program administrator for Pennsylvania Peak Saver, recently sent you a reward check

for your 2015 participation in that program. 

The check was enclosed with a letter from Atlantic City Electric Energy Wise Rewards, a similar

program managed in southern New Jersey by Comverge. This was a printing error and we apologize

for the confusion and any inconvenience it may have caused you.

We’d like you to go ahead and cash your reward check, disregard the Energy Wise Rewards letter 

and accept our thanks for your past year of participation in Pennsylvania Peak Saver.

Thanks to you and more than 36,000 fellow participants, the Pennsylvania Peak Saver program 

saved 53.56 megawatts of electricity in 2014. During that time, it also averted the emission of 

36.9 metric tons of carbon into our air. 

Again, we assure you that the reward check you recently received is valid and you may cash it at 

any time.

If you have any questions regarding your reward check, please do not hesitate to call us at 

866-748-2333.

Thank you and best wishes for a happy holiday.

Sincerely,

Craig Snedeker
Craig Snedeker

Vice President, Client Delivery

Comverge Inc
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